
 

 

 
 
 
                 22 February 2007    
 
                 Centralised Company Announcements Office 
                 Australian Stock Exchange Limited 
                 20 Bridge Street 
                 Sydney, NSW 2000 
 
 
 
 
                 Dear Sir 
 
 
                 ZGM005 – ZAMIA INITIAL GOLD DRILLING PROGRAMME COMPLETED 
 

 
 
Zamia Gold Mines Limited (“ZGM”) is pleased to announce that it has completed the preliminary scout drilling 
programme on the Belyando mining lease. 
 
Results from the initial completed drilling programme at Lucky Break are still awaited. It is anticipated that these 
results and the results from the Belyando programme will be able to be reported on next month. 
 
Depending on these outcomes it is hoped to move to a more extensive drilling programme promptly thereafter. 
 

 
 
Peter J Bradfield 
Executive Chairman 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Peter Bradfield 
or  
John Stone - Joint Company Secretary on (02) 8223 3777 

 
                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


